
Project Naturalistic Instruction 

 

1. Dissemination 

 

Two Erasmus K2 projects are running in parallel on ELTE TÓK.  

Both initiatives develop learning support methods for teachers. Thus it seemed to be a practical 

idea to get to know each other's achievements at the dissemination meetings of the projects. 

The "Writing for Inclusion (WIN)" project started in 2020. Project managers: Dr. Valéria Árva 

and Dr. Éva Trentinné Benkő university associate professors. 

From the 19th of September to the 23rd, Spanish, Italian and Ukrainian colleagues were hosted 

in Budapest as part of the first presence, international project meeting and training week.  

 

This is how we were invited and this is how the presentation of the Project Naturalistic 

Instruction took place at the meeting held in the boardroom of ELTE TÓK on the 19th of 

September, 2022. The project and the milestones achieved so far (translation of instruction 

manuals) were presented by Dr. Zsuzsa F. Lassú, she talked about the tasks that still await us, 

the narration of the instructional videos. 

She emphasized the social utility of the project, which helps teachers to play a more effective 

role in preparing disabled children for the future, in improving the quality of life of children 

and their families, and in developing practical solutions. 

 

 

                 


